No.S-17/3/2016-SBM
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitation,
Swachh Bharat Mission (Gramin)

12" Floor, Pt. Deendayal Antyodaya Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi-110003

Date: 14-10-2016

To

The Principal Secretary/Secretary
In-charge (Rural Sanitation)
All States/UTs

Subject: Postponement of Women Convention

Madam/Sir,

In reference to this office Letter No. S-17/3/2016-SBM(G), dated 04-10-2016,
regarding Womens’ Convention which was scheduled to be held on 16™ October, 2016
by the Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation and with the support from UNICEF in
New Delhi it is stated that, due to unavoidable circumstances, the said Convention has
been postponed. The next date will be communicated to your shortly.
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(Arun Baroka)
Joint Secretary



